
 

 
 
 
Our Ref: LD/DLE/cc/Parent Forum 2020-21 
 
6th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents /Carers 
 
We really value the views of parents and carers. To that end, our Parent Forum meets every 
term. This is not a forum to talk about your child’s school experience specifically but an 
opportunity to help develop practices which will benefit all Barr Beacon School pupils.  
 
This year, the meetings will be happening virtually, on Microsoft Teams. 
 
Our first meeting of this academic year is Thursday 19th November 2020 from 5.30pm until 
6.30pm. 
 
The majority of this first meeting will focus on our approach to the curriculum and what we 
might do, in partnership with parents and carers, to further catch up pupils’ lost learning due 
to lockdown. 
 
Whether you have been a member of Parent Forum before or you would like to participate for 
the first time this year, please fill out this form: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hVh-
eMTdU0Wnv6udzkyo6oFTklemqiNDmey6VAetTPNUMVNBMFJXMTdTVUVTOUcyRks
4SkU5REJYQy4u 
 
You will be sent instructions on how to join the meeting at least 24 hours before. You will 
need access to a camera and microphone, whether on a computer, a tablet or smartphone. 
Although you do not have to contribute verbally during the meeting if you do not want to, 
you will need to have your camera on. Meetings may be recorded. 
 
Please email before 3pm on 16th November 2020 so we can make the necessary 
arrangements. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 


